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Dear Members of the City Council,

Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618 to help make our streets
safer for pedestrians, cyclists and motorists. If I’m honest, driving a car in Kansas City is more
terrifying to me than riding a bike through New York City, which I did as my sole
transportation (other than walking) for the many years I lived there. Now as a Kansas Citian, I
long to feel safer in my car, but even more so to once again be able to run errands, go out to
meet friends and get to work on my bicycle or on foot. I’ve been pleased to see the increased
bike lanes and safer intersections being installed around the city in recent months, but we need
to go further, and this ordinance and resolution are additional steps in the right direction.
Please increase the safety of KC’s streets by supporting these measures.

Regards, 
Alexa Coyle 
132 N Elmwood Ave
Kansas City, MO 64123
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